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Dr. Karen W. Weaver
Mayor

May 18, 2017

Larry Doyle, P.E.
Davison TSC Manager
MDOT Davison TSC
9495 E. Potter Rd.
Davison, Ml 48423

Dear Mr. Doyle,

In response to your letter dated, May 3, 2017 regarding the road construction projects
on Stewart Avenue (Dort Hwy — James P Cole Blvd) and Andrews St. (Stewart Ave. —
Wager Ave.) the City of Flint is committed to completing the watermain work at both of
these locations.

The City of Flint is aware of the urgency in moving this project forward and the need to
replace the watermain while the road is open for repairs. In order to accomplish this the
City of Flint will provide funding from the Water Department Capital Improvement Fund,
for an approximate total of $1.2 million dollars.

Please contact Mark Adas, City Engineer, at (810) 766-7165, ext. 2603 to discuss
moving forward with the proposed construction. As always the City of Flint is moving
forward in working with MDOT and other outside entities in a collaborative effort to do
repairs on the infrastructure from the bottom to the top.

If you have any questions, or if further information is necessary, please contact me at
(810) 237-2010 or at sjones@cityofflint.com.

Sincerely, R;

Sylvester Jones, Jr.
City Administrator - COF
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